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Two properties in Buxton have been undergoing a major refurbishment after 

being awarded more than £350k of grant funding. The Buxton High Street 

Heritage Action Zone scheme, which has received funding from Historic England 

and High Peak Borough Council, has awarded significant grants to help conserve 

and reinstate shop fronts to two properties in the town centre. The works, which 

have already commenced, will see the properties, 1 of which has a listed status, 

given a new lease of life. Both properties will benefit from new shopfronts which 

will be based on historic photographs, stone repairs and re-pointing and Ponden 

Homes will also have new bay windows to the first floor.  

  


